
March 7, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Postel Austin R. 504 Idlewild St.  Apt. #503 Kaukauna 

Verstegen Justin M. W6604 Ethan Dr. Appleton 

 
 


